[image: ]Feb 15, 2024
Dear Families, 
Yesterday we had a beautiful mass to begin our Lenten journey.  Lent is a time for soul searching, sacrifices and doing extra kind gestures.  February is Kindness Month, anyway!  Another tradition is that we abstain from meat on Fridays.  Do as Jesus did… eat fish, or have a vegetarian meal.  [image: ]
Speaking of Fish….  Starting March 1, the famous St. Paul’s Fish Fry is back!!!  Family volunteers are needed.  Please consider signing up and assisting in this fundraiser.  Our goal is $10,000 this year over 4 weeks.  Contact Lynne Mead for more details and signup questions.  Can’t commit to a few hours?  Please come support us by buying a dinner, bringing a friend, or bringing take out to a neighbor.  All families are asked to bring 2 dozen good sized dessert to school Thursday or Friday for March 8, 22 and 15.  

Pre- registration is enclosed. The 2024-2025 RenWeb Reenrollment online packets will be ready in a couple weeks.  Please return the enclosed preregistration with your $400 deposit ($150 registration per family, plus $250 books per student) by Friday Feb 23.  We will offer Shadow Days for any prospective student on March 4 or 5.  

Dates:  
· Mass:  Friday, Feb 23 at 8:30 AM.
· Vacation: Feb 24-March 3.  Please note that we ARE in session Monday and Tuesday March 4 and 5.  (No busses)
· March 29 Good Friday.  Half day.  Live Stations of the Cross preformed at 9:00 AM (No mid day bus)
· April 8 – Eclipse.  Dismissal 4-5:00 PM (No PM Bus)
· April 10 – Finding Nemo Play 6:00 PM
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